
From: Zobrist, Marcus
To: David Henkin
Cc: santiagoroque.jose@epa.gov
Subject: Invitation to provide input to EPA on the Maui Guidance
Date: Thursday, June 10, 2021 8:18:12 AM

Dear Mr. Henkin,

Thank you for the comments you submitted on behalf of Earthjustice during the public comment
period on the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s draft Guidance Memorandum: Applying the
Supreme Court’s County of Maui v. Hawaii Wildlife Fund Decision in the Clean Water Act Section 402
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System Permit Program, which was signed as final on
January 14, 2021. The agency is currently re-evaluating this guidance and is reaching out to certain
commenters to invite you to participate in a meeting to provide additional input on the
memorandum. The meeting will consist of a group of similar environmental stakeholders and will be
one of a series the agency convenes to solicit input. We have scheduled this virtual meeting for
Monday, June 21, 2021 1:00 PM-2:00 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time. Mr. Santiago Roque of my staff
will be following up with a meeting invite, please reply to his invite to let us know if you will be able
to attend. The meeting will be via a Microsoft Teams meeting; I, and the staff who lead the agency
workgroup overseeing this review, will facilitate the meeting.

Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you. Please let me know if you have any questions in
advance of the meeting.

Marcus Zobrist │
Chief, Industrial Branch 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Office of Wastewater Management│Water Permits Division
Office: (202) 564-8311  Mobile: 202 538-9872  
Zobrist.Marcus@epa.gov

This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and its 
content shall be regarded as confidential unless explicitly stated otherwise. If you have received this e-mail 
by mistake, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.
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